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Sunday 23rd April  – Third Sunday of Easter 
Please pay for all those who died recently and those whose anniversaries occur at this time. May they rest in peace.
	DATE
	TIME 
	MASS AND PRAYER SCHEDULES

	Sat 22nd

	8pm 
	For the repose of the souls of Patrick Eckie O’Sullivan, his wife Mary, brother Johnny and parents John P and Catherine.

	Mon 24th 
	6.30pm
	Rossmacowen

	Thurs 27th
	7.30pm
	For the repose of the souls of:
· Nan O’Grady, Trafrask
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Mary Bruton (Adrigole Arts)
· Pat Buckley (Months Mind)

	Sat 29th
	8pm 

	For the repose of the souls of:
· Nora O’Sullivan Cappanapairce
· Laurence O’Sullivan (Sugarloaf) 


Priest on Duty for the Beara Deanery: Fr Martin Sheehan 087 9192414

Parish Office: Friday Mornings from 9.30am to 12.30pm 

Special Collection: This Weekend for Peters Pence.

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje:  May 17th to May 24th. with Fr Pat o Donoghue and Fr Alfred Osamor.
June 21st to June 28th Fr Danny Broderick and Fr Joe Begley.
September 13th to September 21st. with Fr Brian Boyle.
All Cork with Aer Lingus. Contact Tom Dennehy for more information 0876468658.
Lourdes Pilgrimage 2023. from the 1st to 6th September, departing from
Kerry Airport.

Trocaíre: Please return your Trocaire envelopes as soon as possible. 

Trafrask NS: Will be holding a Cash for Clobber collection on Friday 28th April. All bags can be left inside school gates before 9am on the morning of the 28th. Items that are accepted: Clothes, shoes, bags, belts, towels, bed linen, curtains (no duvets or pillows). Thank you. 

Synod 2021-2024 For a Synodal Church: communion, participation and mission In October 2021 the Catholic Church's synodal process on the theme of synodality began. This was the first time that a worldwide listening process and consultation with parishes and dioceses was attempted and many people in Ireland took part in a listening process during the early months of 2022. Did you take part? Have you been wondering what happened after that? Much has happened since then. Your participation formed part of our national document that was sent to the Synod office in Rome in August 2022. It also formed part of a global document called Enlarge the Space of Your Tent, which was published last October, and then formed part of a presentation given by the Irish delegation that travelled to Prague this February for the first ever Continental Assembly of the Catholic Church's synodal process. Please visit www.synod.ie/2023update to find out more.

Caha Centre: Caha Community Coffee Morning will be held on Thursday 27th April from 11am to 12.30pm. Why not come and join us for a cuppa and chat with friends and neighbours. Everyone welcome.
Bingo continues every Tuesday night at 8pm in the Caha Centre. Come and join us for a fun night out.

Reflection: “Consult not your fears, but your hopes and your dreams. Think not about your frustrations, but about your unfulfilled potential. Concern not yourself with what you tried and failed in, but what it is still possible to do. Now is the time to put aside past and present setbacks and failures and look with confidence to the new day called tomorrow.”
